Message from our Medical Officer

Dear Parents/Carers

[bookmark: _GoBack]All remaining vaccinations (see below) planned for academic year 2020/2021 are booked to take place in May and June 2021, providing the current situation improves and students will return to school.

Year 8 - HPV 1st Dose 
Year 9 - HPV 2nd Dose 
Year 9 - Tetanus, Diphtheria and Polio & Men ACWY 
Year 10 - Tetanus, Diphtheria and Polio & Men ACWY 
Year 10 - HPV 2nd Dose

If you wish for your child to receive the vaccination earlier, please contact the Immunisation Team and they should be able to offer an appointment in one of their clinics. The contact number for them is 01895 485740.

Kind regards

Mrs K Mosquera
Medical Officer

